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Thank you for volunteering to review in 2023  
 

Dear Prof. Bharat Raj Singh,  
 
Reviewers and peer review play a crucial role in academic publishing, 
and we sincerely thank you for your time and expertise. Your ongoing 
support is invaluable to the advancement of science.  

 

 

Letter from the Elsevier Journals Leadership Team  

“Peer review, a task often performed behind the scenes and not always given its 

due recognition stands as a vital pillar for elevating the quality of global 

research. On behalf of all our journal editorial teams, it is my privilege to express 

our sincere appreciation. We are thankful for the time you dedicate to improving 

the quality of research featured in Elsevier journals. Your commitment to the 

progress of research in your field is truly commendable.  

As we move forward into 2024, our commitment remains steadfast in 

continuously improving the peer review process by providing enhanced support 

and ensuring that review invitations align closely with your expertise.  

Thank you for your valuable contributions as a peer reviewer.”  

 

Laura Hassink 
Managing Director Elsevier Journals  

 

 

Once again, we extend our sincere gratitude for your continued support, and we wish you all the 

best in 2024. 


